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TO: D.J. Sceniawski, Chief, Materials Radiation Protection Nuclear
Regulat'ory Commission<

.

. FRChi: Steven R. Engle, R.T., A.R.R.T.

DATE: October 15, 1981

RE: Violation in Inspe"! ion August 18, 1981

1 Steven R. Engle, R.T., A.R. R. f. ' affirm t he previous letter written
explaining the actions taken to correct the deficiency in our Nuclear
Medicine Department, which is true and f actual as well as the second
letter which ext >lains in more detail what action was taken, when,
and to which technologist.
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Steven R. Engle, R.T., A.R.R.T.

|
|

|
|
i

|

'

fh$$4811105S

21'17362-01 pgg

An added dimension of health care
otT 2 0 19@

_ - .-


